
 The last few months, we’ve been working 
         diligently to expand our services!
 We invite you to check out our brand new 

WEBSITE and online home-banking feature. 
 To view your account online AND enroll in

e-statements, just visit the website or scan the QR code
and click “enroll”.

 DertownSchoolFCU.com
A QUICK STOP AT OUR NEW WEBSITE WILL KEEP YOU UP-TO-DATE ON

THE MOST RECENT CREDIT UNION NEWS BETWEEN STATEMENT CYCLES,
INCLUDING OFFICE HOLIDAY CLOSINGS.

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEW EMPLOYEE, TAYLOR ROBINSON! 
IF YOU HAVEN’T CALLED OR STOPPED IN THE OFFICE, THEN CHANCES

ARE YOU HAVEN’T MET TAYLOR. 
TAYLOR WAS HIRED IN FEBRUARY AND IS DOING  A GREAT JOB OF

LEARNING THE DERTOWN WAY.  WE ARE LUCKY TO HAVE HER ON BOARD. 
STOP IN AND SAY HI.  SHE ALWAYS HAS A SMILING FACE.
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